
Letter from the President 

 

Dear friends and supporters, 

My name is Christian Vasquez I am the new President of the Inner City Handball Association.  I have 
been a board member for the past six years and I am honored to continue in the footsteps of the 
founding President, Paul Williams, and continue his work in this excellent youth organization. 

This year we are increasing our recruiting efforts for volunteers, hoping that we can expand our clinics 
while offering mentorship to the youth members of the organization. The association has a proven track 
record of successfully providing guidance and opportunities to many youth who have grown into 
exemplarily adults in many aspects of their lives. 

Your support has enabled ICHA to fulfill its mission to “provide creative, safe, inexpensive, fun activities 
that combine athletics and academics for young people from all communities.” However we can only 
continue to do this with your continued support. 

Your volunteer efforts and donations have been instrumental in the success of the association.  I look 
forward to meeting all of you and working with you in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

Christian Vasquez 
President 
Inner City Handball Association 


